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Passion Family Dental North Lakes - Reaching Out to the Community  

Sharing our 
Passion for 

Healthy Teeth 

Dr  Sam, Alison and Melody 

have been out and about visiting local playgroups and childcare 

centres; showing the little ones and their parents how to look after 

their teeth by brushing correctly and with healthy eating.  

 

Helpful tips about children's oral health: 

• Before the first baby tooth appears, start massaging 
your babies gums. This will help them to accept you 

cleaning their teeth in the coming months and years 

• No toothpaste is needed until the child is 18 months of 
age, cold water will do until then 

• A child needs help to brush their teeth until the age of 
about eight as their hands are not dexterous enough 

to manage alone 

 

Special thanks to the playgroups and childcare centres that we have 

visited. We hope everyone enjoyed our visit as much as we did and 

that we were able to give them a few ideas on how to look after 

those precious baby teeth.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child's teeth 

please give us a call and we will happily help you. We can also check 

to see if your child is eligible for the Medicare $1000 Children’s Den-

tal Benefit Schedule.  

Current  
Promotions 

 

Professional  

Check-up and clean 

ONLY $178* 

*Package includes exam, 2 

x-rays, clean & fluoride 

 

10% Senior Discount 

*Discount not applicable 

to any other offer 
 

Free Dental Consultation  

Community Event 
Saturday 23 March 2019  

CUA (Credit Union Australia) 

Westfield Shopping Centre  

10.00am until 2.00pm 
 

We are giving residents the opportunity to come in and have a chat with a dentist in a re-

laxed environment, cost and obligation free. This is ideal for those too nervous to go to a 

dental practice - come in and just talk to us about your concerns and fears. We can work out 

a plan and help you achieve the smile you were always too frightened to wish for. This is a 

great opportunity for people who may have questions about looking after their teeth, par-

ents who want to ask about thumb sucking or dummies, or for anyone who has a specific 

concern they would like to ask us about.  


